
 

Hello and welcome to the latest PTFA newsletter. The year is marching on.  It seems 

quite amazing that it will soon be Easter!    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 24th February Reception and KS1 children enjoyed Horton Hears a Who with a side order 

of popcorn. It was a fantastic fundraiser. If you would like to suggest a 

film for a future movie night please get in touch.  

 

 A big thank you to all of those who turned up to the event to help.  

 

Dates for your diary 

 Tuesday 7th March: Next PTFA Meeting, 7pm at the school. All welcome.  

 

 Saturday 25th March: Vintage Tea Party for the whole family. Tickets will be on sale 

soon! 
 

 
 

 Saturday 1st April: Sponsored Climb for Oaks at Clayesmore School. 

A chance for our older ones to have a brilliant time and raise funds for the school at 

the same time! Good fun for those who have never tried the sport or those with 

some previous experience.  

 

 Friday 12th May: KS2 Disco  

 

 Saturday 15th July: School Fete There has been a change of date! If you would like to 

get involved we would love to hear from you.  

 

 

A vintage themed 1950s high tea featuring lots 

of delicious tea and cake. A real Mother’s Day 

weekend treat. This will be  a ticketed event – 

price TBC. 

 



Become a helper! 

 

Thank you so much to all the helpers who have got stuck in since September. If you would like to 

join the helpers’ list, or have any questions about getting involved, contact Katie Morton (see 

below) to receive group messages when help is required.  There is no obligation, and you can offer 

as little or as much time as you are able. You can also join our “PTFA helpers” Facebook group. 

 

Christmas roundup 

It seems like an age ago now, but the Christmas party was a huge success, thanks to an army of 

helpers who were absolutely brilliant. The PTFA Committee would also like to thank everyone for 

contributing their share of the food and other items. Each contribution really helped to ensure the 

party’s success.  

Congratulations to the winners, and there were a lot of those (27 to be precise!) due to the huge 

generosity of local businesses and individuals. The total raised was a fantastic £478. Money was 

also raised from donations for teas and coffees at the nativity performances.  

 

New line up at the PTFA 

We are really pleased to welcome MJ James onto the committee, whose daughter Martha joined 

Acorns this year. Katie Morton has also swapped the role of Co-Chair for that of Secretary, leaving 

Tanya at the helm. If you have any feedback about what we’re doing, ideas or questions please 

don’t be shy, come and talk to us.  

Chair: Tanya Mason-Flynn, 07855 719571 / themasonflynns@googlemail.com  

(Izzy, Nati and Jacob, Oaks, Acers & Acorns)  
 

Vice-Chair: Alice Chapman, 07944 446102 /  cjchapman1281@yahoo.co.uk  

(Olivia, Acorns)   
 

Treasurer: Carol Wee, carolmairi@btinternet.com  

(Finlay, Willows) 
 

Secretary: Katie Morton, 07486 400208 / k.l.morton1@outlook.com  

(Jacob, Acorns) 
 

MJ James 

(Martha, Acorns) 
 

Claire Feltham 

(Harry, Oaks) 
 

Susannah de Ferry Foster  

(Freddy, Oaks)  
 

Hannah Rigler 

(Joseph, Oaks). 

 

Find the school’s Facebook page for parents by searching for “SNSCO Mums and Dads”.  
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